
 

 

 

History is created, the Inauguration of St.Stanislaus International School on 15th June 2016. 

A dream come true, the first Mumbai Jesuit School to begin the Cambridge  

IGCSE (International General Certificate of Secondary Education) Section. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Newsletter of St.Stanislaus International School, Mumbai 

 The Jesuit Management of St. Stanislaus Institution has pleasure in hosting the 

IGCSE Section of its Secondary Education efforts on our large campus. This is an initiative to 

respond to the need for an international workforce, in which Indian human resource will have to 

play a crucial role, since India will be the only country in the world, by demographic trends, to 

have a surplus workforce by 2020.  

Global skills can be developed best in an internationally recognized system, of which the 

Cambridge IGCSE is a prime example. With different teaching-learning methods, better 

infrastructure, an international curriculum and the Jesuit all-round education of the whole 

person, the IGCSE section holds promise for a meaningful contribution to a just and egalitarian 

society in India and beyond. We are grateful to the competent and committed faculty who work 

with a passion and ensure a successful venture. 

Manager Dr. Frazer Mascarenhas S.J. 
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Our neighbours St.Joseph’s Convent have also begun their International section, 

 this year our classes are held together. 

     

 

 

 

 

For Further information about IGCSE email – igcse@stanislausbandra.in 


